
 

                               Week    6                          28th August, 2020                           

Kia Ora, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Kia orana, Faka alofa lati ahu, Bula, Namaste, Ni Hao and Hello to everyone 

Kia ora koutou, 

It was a big relief to hear we are moving back to Alert Level 2 from Monday 31st 
August. We look forward to welcoming your children back onsite. Our health and 
safety plan is in place, and we’ll continue doing everything we can to keep your 
children safe. 

Our Alert Level 2 plan includes: 

• Reminding everyone to wash their hands and using sanitiser  
• Coughing and sneezing into our elbow 
• Staying away if sick 
• Keeping our distance from others (in class this means no touching each other 

and keeping out of breathing distance) 
• Cleaning and disinfecting our high touch surfaces daily 
• Displaying QR code posters at our entrances  
• Keeping a visitor register for anyone who cannot use the app. 
• Wearing masks on public transport from next Monday, at Alert Level 2 and 

above. Your child does not need to wear a face covering while at school. We 
will of course support them should they choose to do so. 

• Having the school cleaned before children start back. 

Please help us by only coming into the school if necessary, keeping a 2m distance 
and either using the Covid app or signing in at the office. If you haven’t already 
downloaded the NZ COVID Tracer app, we can help you or you can go to the Ministry 
of Health’s website.  

Thank you everyone - parents and caregivers-  for your support. Let’s help each other 
to stay safe as we move through Level 2 and back to Level 1.   
 
For those of you who might be finding things more difficult than usual, a reminder that 
there is a large range of support available. Do not feel embarrassed about talking to 
our staff about help you might need – we will do what we can to find the help you 
need. You can also go to covid19.govt.nz for more information. 
  
See you on Monday! 
 
Ngā mihi 
Shirley 
 
PS We have a surprise for children in our playground – not quite finished but we hope 
it will be next week. 

 
SKIDS 
This wonderful before and after school service is fully back in operation from Monday.  

KEY DATES  
 
More dates to come. 
              

 
Photo life postponed to 
18th November 
 
7th  -11 September 
Tongan Language week 
 
 
14th – 19 September 
Maori Language week 
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 SCHOOL TERMS   2020  

15th April – 3rd July  

20 July – 25th Sept 

12th Oct – 15th Dec 

https://www.health.govt.nz/our-work/diseases-and-conditions/covid-19-novel-coronavirus/covid-19-novel-coronavirus-resources-and-tools/nz-covid-tracer-app
https://www.health.govt.nz/our-work/diseases-and-conditions/covid-19-novel-coronavirus/covid-19-novel-coronavirus-resources-and-tools/nz-covid-tracer-app
https://govt.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2f59fcd18a691d315b5a045cb&id=b4237b02e5&e=7798c94418


 
Before School Care 7:30 to 8 :30 am 
After School Care from 3 pm to 6 pm Monday 
to Friday. 
We offer fun and exciting activities daily. 
 
Winz Subsidies are available for working parents or if you are on a sickness benefit or 

studying.  Solo parents who are working /Studying can qualify. WINZ terms and 
conditions will apply. 

                                   Please call Ferdilin on 0210356547 for more information. 

 
 

 


